Kelly Churney

From: Antonette Fabrizi on behalf of Town Council

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 10:09 AM

To: Town Council & Mayor

Cc: Kirk Blouin; Carolyn Stone; Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT -Development Review - FW: From Richard Allison/ 358 Seaspray Ave/ regarding
the PALM BEACH DAY SCHOOL proposed parking lot/lighting. Schedule meeting 7/13/22
(TOMORROW)

From: J Richard Allison <jrichardallison@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 2:38 PM

To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Subject: From Richard Allison/ 358 Seaspray Ave/ regarding the PALM BEACH DAY SCHOOL proposed parking
lot/lighting. Schedule meeting 7/13/22 (TOMORROW)

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should no
be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Good afternoon to all,

| am very concerned that if the above referenced proposal passes. It have will a negative impact on me, my neighbors,
my street, and | believe our community as a whole. Why ? To me it’s very simple. More noise, more traffic, more lights,
less green space and last but not least, the potential for nighttime use by other commercial entities such as bars,

restaurants, private clubs etc.. All of which will only exacerbate above.

Winston Churchill once said “ Never negotiate with a Crocodile, as you will only accomplish to be the last one eaten”
. Take a good look at what’s happened to the North End in the last 20 years.

| believe most of us/ for the benefit of all of us want to preserve as much green space as possible. We have an
opportunity to do just that by saying no to this proposal.

Thank you for your time and commitment...

J Richard Allison



